
 

Renaming of Agency in Indonesia 

 
14 August 2023 

Dear Valued Customers, 

As part of our continuous effort to unify our network under a single brand identity, 
we are pleased to announce that our agent in Indonesia, PT Pilindo Megah 
Selatan, will be renamed to PT Pacific International Lines Indonesia, with effect 
from 1 August 2023. 

The bank account, addresses and contact information of the key personnel at the 
agency remain unchanged. 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support, 

and we look forward to working with you towards our aim of “Driving 
Connectivity”. 

If you require any clarification, please do not hesitate to contact our local offices. 

 


